

Pomona Street, Sheffield, S11 8JN
Tel/Fax: (0114) 266 2132 ● Email: enquiries@portercroft.sheffield.sch.uk



Headteacher: Cath Thomas • Deputy Headteacher: Sarah Holman

Tuesday 18th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

The children who are not going to Castleton next week will be having lots of fun in school.

Wednesday 3 July

Pupils have been allocated different classes to work in and help the younger pupils in school.

Thursday 4 July all day

The children will be registered and then we are going on a walk to Endcliffe Park to spend the day there. They will need to wear sensible footwear and a coat. If your child is entitled to free school meals a packed lunch will be provided, otherwise your child will need to bring a packed lunch as we will be out all day. We will return to school before 3.15pm. They are allowed to bring a maximum of £5 to spend at the café.

Friday 5 July

Pupils have been allocated different classes to work in and help the younger pupils in school.		
Kind regards Cath Thomas		
Headteacher		
Pupil name		
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Endcliffe Park. $\ \Box$	Y6	
Signed		













